MEMO
TO: Hing Wong

From: Ryan M. Brough

DATE: September 10, 2008

RE: Statement of intent for joining the 2008-2009 California State APA Board as the California Student Representative.

Dear Hing Wong,

I would like to formally give my intent to serve as the APA California Student Representative for the 2008-2009 year.  It would be a great honor be apart of the organization.  I look forward to future meetings with you and other organization members.

Thank You,

Ryan Brough

916.708.0826

rbrough@calpoly.edu
